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DRAFT REPORT TO MAYOR DUGGAN AND THE HONORABLE DETROIT CITY COUNCIL REGARDING THE PROPOSED PROJECT AT 411 PIQUETTE ADJACENT TO THE FORD PIQUTTE AVENUE  HISTORIC DISTRICT

Pursuant to Section 21-2-5 of the 2019 Detroit City Code, “Effects of projects on districts,” the Detroit Historic District Commission, at their regular meeting on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, completed an advisory review for the proposed project at 411 Piquette, adjacent to the Ford Piquette Avenue Historic District, referred to it by the Detroit Economic Growth Corporation. The project includes the rehabilitation of the existing building at 411 Piquette Avenue. Currently, the project is seeking an Obsolete Property Rehabilitation Act tax incentive for the renovation of the building as well as Brownfield Tax Increment Financing 
The Detroit Historic District Commission has determined that the proposed project at 411 Piquette will have a demonstrable effect on  Ford Piquette Avenue Historic District, and that such demonstrable effect is likely to be beneficial.

